
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
18th June 2008 
 
Dear Friends,  
 
Many of you will have seen the publicity over the weekend 
around the service which was held at St Bartholomew the 
Great on May 31st.     I attach a letter I have written to the 
Rector which sets out the situation as I understand it. 
 
So much good work is being done both nationally and 
internationally by the Church as it seeks in the spirit of Jesus 
Christ to address some of the global issues of peace, justice 
and poverty that confront the peoples of the world. It would be 
a tragedy if this episode were to distract us from the big 
agenda. 
 

With thanks for our partnership in the Gospel. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Rt Revd & Rt Hon Richard Chartres DD FSA 


